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February 4, 2020 

Dear Potential Bidders: 
 
Re:   IFB-C, 1200270, Chattahoochee River Intake Pump Station        

  
Attached is one (1) copy of Addendum Number 2 (two), which is hereby made a part of the above-
referenced project. 
 
For additional information, please contact Ms. Janett Adams, Contract Specialist, at (404) 865-8757 
or by email at jladams@atlantaga.gov. 
 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       David L. Wilson II 
         
 
 
DLW/jla 
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ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 
This Addendum No. 2 forms a part of the Invitation to Bid and modifies the original solicitation 
package and any prior Addenda as noted below and is issued to incorporate the following: 
 

1. Revision 2: The Pre-Bid Meeting has been changed to Thursday, February 13, 2020 at 
10:00 a.m., to be held at City Hall, Department of Procurement, Suite 1900, Atlanta, Georgia 
30303.  
 

2. Revision 3: The Site Visit will immediately follow the Pre-Bid Meeting on Thursday, 
February 13, 2020 and will be held at 2630 Ridgewood Road NW, Atlanta, GA 30327.  
Please bring Site Visit Release Form with you; forms may be found under  
Requirements>Required Submittals>6. Site Visit Release Form.   
 

3. Revision 4: The due date for questions and inquiries concerning this project has changed 
to Friday, February 21, 2020 at 12:00 p.m., EST.  
 

4. Revision 5: The bid due date for this solicitation has changed and is due on Friday, 
March 6, 2020 and should be time stamped into the system no later than 2:00 p.m., EST.       
 

All questions and inquiries concerning this project should be directed in writing to Janett Adams, 
Contract Specialist, Department of Procurement, 55 Trinity Avenue, S.W., City Hall South, Suite 1900, 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 or questions may be e-mailed to jladams@atlantaga.gov.  The deadline to 
submit questions in writing is Friday, February 21, 2020 by 12:00 p.m., EST.  
 

The Bid due date HAS BEEN modified and Bids are due on Friday, March 6, 2020 and should 
be time stamped into the system no later than 2:00 P.M., EST. 
 
 

**All other pertinent information remains unchanged** 
  
 

DocuSign Envelope ID: 46221CA4-7E27-4F1D-9EEC-67C9429048F2

mailto:jladams@atlantaga.gov

		2020-02-05T13:00:21-0800
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




